


Cooper Elementary School
Scholarship Application

2024-2025



ELIGIBILITY

1. Student must have attended Cooper Elementary School for at least 3 years

2.  Must attend a private, public or technical school in or out of state 

3.  Must have been in at least two extra curricular activities or volunteer work in 
     or outside of school

4.  Not based on financial need 

5.  Student must complete an essay on:

“What are your future educational plans and how did attending Cooper Elementary School impact those plans?” or “Relay a memorable experience you had at Cooper Elementary School and how that has helped shape you into the person you are today”.


SELECTION

Winner will be selected by a committee consisting of at least 4 staff members of Cooper Elementary School.  Committee members may not have a close personal relationship with the applicant.

PAYMENT

One lump sum to be distributed just prior to the start of the student’s first semester of school.  This scholarship is non-renewable.  Scholarship funds are payable to the applicant upon proof of enrollment to North High School.




Application and Essay Receipt Deadline:
To your High School Student Service Office by March 19, 2025




Cooper Elementary School 
Scholarship Application

2024-2025



Name: 												

Address: 												

College/Technical school you plan to attend: 							

Major: 												


Activities and Awards: (at least two extra-curricular activities in or outside of school.)

													

													

													

													


Rank ________of _________

GPA __________/4.00


Attach an essay of 200 words regarding "A memorable experience you had at Cooper Elementary School and how that has helped shape you into the person you are today” and/or “Relay a memorable experience you had at Cooper Elementary School and how that has helped shape you into the person you are today”.  This essay becomes the property of Cooper Elementary School and may be published.  Place only your name and graduation date on the back of the essay.



Return to your High School Student Service Office
by March 19, 2025



